
 

 

 

 

 

 

BID ADDENDUM NO. 1 
November 29, 2020 

 

Half-Ton Pickup Trucks  
Bid Number 9041-120220-1 

 

Bid Submission Deadline & Bid Opening Change: 

 
The deadline for submitting bids and the bid opening have been changed to Wednesday, December 
16, 2020 at 2:00 PM. 
 
Please be advised that the bid opening may have to be changed again due to Covid conditions.  Any 
such change will be posted in an addendum on the bids page of our City website at 
www.tuscaloosa.com/bids.  Please monitor this site and check it before submitting your bid. 
 
**** 

If you have any questions, please contact David Coggins at (205) 248-5186 or 

dcoggins@tuscaloosa.com   

 

Thank you, 

 

David Coggins 

Purchasing Agent 
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